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LOCAL PLAN – CONSULTATION RESPONSES TO PROPOSED RESIDENTIAL 

DEVELOPMENT AT BLACKWELL 
 

 
Purpose of Report 
 
1. We have requested a call-in of the decision of Cabinet, in relation to the Local 

Plan – Consultation Responses to Proposed Residential Development at 
Blackwell (Minute C71/Nov15).  The reasons we have requested the call-in is 
that we believe that Cabinet’s decision is premature and further consultation with 
Place Scrutiny is required in relation to HE1 and the external consultees 
involved in the production of the report should be called to Scrutiny to explain its 
evidence which conflicts with local knowledge of further demand. 
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